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Please place the attached emails in Docket No. 20200176.

Thank you,

Jennifer Brownfield

Executive Assistant to Commissioner Julie I. Brown

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6030



Brian Schultz

From: Jane Davis (demeter271@aol.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2020 8:54 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Brown

Subject: PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC

Dear Commissioner Julie Imanuel Brown,

Rate increases will only further the negative impact on the eeconomy. Therefore Walmart won't be able to sell its crap
because no one can afford to buy anything. They can repay themselves through savings, just like regular folk. Enough
with the corporate welfare mentality.

I?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club.

| support solar, however, | do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves.
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy.

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations.

Sincerely,

Jane Davis

783 26th Avenue North
St. Petersburg, FL 33704
demeter271@aol.com
(727) 822-5692

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500.



Brian Schultz

From: Sergio Villa (sergiovillaedit@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2020 7:27 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Brown

Subject: PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC

Dear Commissioner Julie Imanuel Brown,
I?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club.

| support solar, however, | do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves.
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy.

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations.

Sincerely,

Sergio Villa

8157 Via Bella Notte
Orlando, FL 32836
sergiovillaedit@gmail.com
(310) 990-1796

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500.



Brian Schultz

From: Abby Madeiros (abby45@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2020 6:54 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Brown

Subject: PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC

Dear Commissioner Julie Imanuel Brown,
Being a good neighbor and community member means giving back too. Those who can should pay for solar.
I?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club.

| support solar, however, | do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves.
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy.

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations.

Sincerely,

Abby Madeiros

6924 W Redmond Court
Dunnellon, FL 34433
abby45@gmail.com
(727) 460-6759

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500.



Brian Schultz

From: Amie Kelso (amiekelso@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2020 1:45 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Brown

Subject: PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC

Dear Commissioner Julie Imanuel Brown,
I?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club.

| support solar, however, | do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves.
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy.

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations.

Sincerely,

Amie Kelso

133 River Chase Drive
Orlando, FL 32807
amiekelso@gmail.com
(717) 917-0415

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500.



Brian Schultz

From: Karen Cabico (karencabico@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2020 1:23 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Brown

Subject: PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC

Dear Commissioner Julie Imanuel Brown,

This is very important to me and | dont want to pay for big wealthy corporations. | am retired and dont need or want
larger energy bills. please consider the residents who have been through enough in Florida. Thank You.

I?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club.

| support solar, however, | do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves.
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy.

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations.

Sincerely,

Karen Cabico

934 Old Tree Rd

Orlando, FL 32825
karencabico@hotmail.com
(714) 421-9954

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500.



Brian Schultz

From: Stephanie Miller (smiller39@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2020 8:48 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Brown

Subject: PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC

Dear Commissioner Julie Imanuel Brown,
I?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club.

| support solar, however, | do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves.
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy.

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations.

Sincerely,

Stephanie Miller

4511 Massachusetts St
Orlando, FL 32812
smiller39@hotmail.com
(407) 376-5229

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500.



Brian Schultz

From: Tara Hottenstein (thottens@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2020 7:32 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Brown

Subject: PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC

Dear Commissioner Julie Imanuel Brown,
I?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club.

| support solar, however, | do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves.
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy.

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations.

Sincerely,

Tara Hottenstein
1611 59th St S
Gulfport, FL 33707
thottens@gmail.com
(717) 383-6064

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500.



Brian Schultz

From: Jessica Fatula (jessylouise824@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2020 6:12 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Brown

Subject: PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC

Dear Commissioner Julie Imanuel Brown,
We were already charged for a hurricane that never hit.
I?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club.

| support solar, however, | do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves.
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy.

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations.

Sincerely,

Jessica Fatula

2909 Tampico dr

Orlando, FL 32812
jessylouise824@gmail.com
(239) 281-8856

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500.



Brian Schultz

From: Brian Bailone (brianabailone@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2020 6:06 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Brown

Subject: PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC

Dear Commissioner Julie Imanuel Brown,
I?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club.

| support solar, however, | do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves.
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy.

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations.

Sincerely,

Brian Bailone

247 Victory Ave
Davenport, FL 33837
brianabailone@gmail.com
(717) 487-9954

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500.



Brian Schultz

From: Marvin Franklin (snapxi@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2020 6:01 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Brown

Subject: PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC

Dear Commissioner Julie Imanuel Brown,
I?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club.

| support solar, however, | do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves.
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy.

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations.

Sincerely,

Marvin Franklin

7224 N State Road 53
Madison, FL 32340
snapxi@yahoo.com
(850) 973-0487

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500.



Brian Schultz

From: Scott Finamore (finamors@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2020 4:33 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Brown

Subject: PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC

Dear Commissioner Julie Imanuel Brown,
I?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club.

| support solar, however, | do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves.
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy.

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations.

Sincerely,

Scott Finamore

3122 W Higgins Pl
Citrus Springs, FL 34433
finamors@gmail.com
(352) 445-5475

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500.



Brian Schultz

From: Kelly Timmins (kel.tims@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2020 4:20 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Brown

Subject: PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC

Dear Commissioner Julie Imanuel Brown,
I?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club.

| support solar, however, | do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves.
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy.

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations.

Sincerely,

Kelly Timmins

15084 Andrew Alley
Winter Garden, FL 34787
kel.tims@gmail.com
(352) 552-3440

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500.



Brian Schultz

From: Arleen Kroehle (kroehle@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2020 4:14 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Brown

Subject: PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC

Dear Commissioner Julie Imanuel Brown,
This is wrong. Do not do this. These Corporations have more than enough funds to update their stores.
I?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club.

| support solar, however, | do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves.
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy.

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations.

Sincerely,

Arleen Kroehle
2457 Franks Fair Ln
Perry, FL 32347
kroehle@gmail.com
(850) 584-9549

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500.



Brian Schultz

From: Horst Schild (windermer3@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2020 4:00 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Brown

Subject: PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC

Dear Commissioner Julie Imanuel Brown,

Let big companies pay their share for once. The gap between rich and poor is widening and threatening our Democracy.
Thank you.

I?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club.

| support solar, however, | do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves.
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy.

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations.

Sincerely,

Horst Schild

13737 Bravante Aly
Windermere, FL 34786
windermer3@gmail.com
(407) 501-2109

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500.



Brian Schultz

From: Ashley Weaver (ashley.n.yale@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2020 3:57 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Brown

Subject: PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC

Dear Commissioner Julie Imanuel Brown,

Duke continues to screw us over and we can only get their services in my area. We got solar and they fought us tooth
and nail.

I?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club.

| support solar, however, | do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves.
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy.

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations.

Sincerely,

Ashley Weaver

8103 Wellsmere Circle
Orlando, FL 32835
ashley.n.yale@gmail.com
(407) 968-1397

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500.
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